
  
 
 
 
 
Important Dates 
Friday 12th April Last day of school 

 
Monday 15th April – 
Friday 26th April 

School holidays 

Monday 29th April Staff Development 
Day 
No school for 
students 

Tuesday 30th April First day Term 2 2024 
 

Wednesday 1st May Cross country 
 

Monday 6th May- 
Friday 10th May 

Wellbeing 
conversations 
 
Integrated learning 
showcase 
 

Thursday 9th May Mother’s Day stall 
 
Selective high 
school test 
 

Friday 10th May Mother’s Day 
assembly 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Message from the Principal 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
As we reach the end of Term 1 it is nice to 
reflect and celebrate a successful start to 
2024. The beginning of a school year is often 
busy but also exciting as we move into new 
classes. Our students showed great resilience 
and growth mindsets as they made new 
friends, got to know their new teacher and 
took up the challenge of new learning. 
Students K-6 have worked hard in their new 
classes, and I hope you can join us for the 
integrated learning show case in Week 2 next 
term. 
 
This term I have also enjoyed the opportunity 
to get to know families and work with our 
community to implement initiatives. I am 
looking forward to next term where we can 
meet more regularly and discuss our strategic 
improvement directions for the year. Please 
keep an eye on the newsletter and School 
Bytes for further details about how we can 
work together to help our students achieve 
their learning and wellbeing goals. 
 
I hope you have a great last week of school 
and a nice holiday break with family and 
friends. 
 
Amber Mangraviti 
Relieving Principal 
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Year 6 T-Shirts 
Year 6 T-Shirts will be 
available for order in 
Week 11. It is a great 
opportunity for students 
to commemorate their 
last year at LPS. Please 
check School Bytes for 
more information. 
 
 
 

 
 
School Bytes for notes 
We are moving to School Bytes for 
communication and notes. Please ensure 
you activate notifications and check your 
emails regularly, so you are up to date with all 
the important events at LPS. 
If you need help with the School Bytes app or 
have any questions about emails, please see 
your child’s teacher or the office. 
 
 

Cross Country 
Wednesday 1st May 
(Week 1 Term 2) is Cross 
Country Day. Students in 
Year 3 to Year 6 will go to 
Wiley Park to complete 
the cross country course. 
Students in Kindergarten to Year 2 will 
complete the cross country course at school. 
Permission notes and further information can 
be found on School Bytes.  
Please complete the permission form as soon 
as possible. 
  


